
The Director Planning Service 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney 2001 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

5 Brookfield Close 

Jilliby NSW 2259 

31st August 2016 

Ph. 0419971743 

Deprtmetf P3nnng 

5 SEP 2016 

ScanniN,,, 

RE: Wallarah 2 Coal Project SSD 4974 Amended Development Application. 

We are residence of Jilliby and strongly object to the current ADA on exhibition and also to 
further progression of the Wallarah 2 Coal Project. 

Our residence is a relative new brick home within the mining area and we are very 
concerned about the effect that the proposed undergrown mine will have on our health, 
house subsidence, water supply, the environment and general community. 

The proposed coal loader and conveyor system will be an eyesore and environmental 
disaster with excessive polluted dust, noise 24 hours per day as well as extra truck 
movement on our overcrowded road system especially for the residence of Blue Haven and 
Wyee. The conveyor system will also landlock Darkinjung ALC land restricting projected 
developments and therefore threaten hundreds of valuable jobs. 

We understand that Kores has a massive debt ratio problem and with very low coal market 
returns we are very concerned that if the mine goes ahead the Company will cut corners to 
save money jeopardize safety of its workers, destroy the local environment, our water 
catchment and cause health problems for local community as well as any hope of 
compensation or rehabilitation of the area. 

There will be very little benefit for the Central Coast, very few local will be employed and 
industry components will come from outside the area. The NSW Government will sacrifice 
the health and water supply of the community to please this rouge foreign company for the 
sake of very small royalty. 

This Amendment and the Wallarah 2 Coal Project should be rejected in its entirety as there 
are too many areas of risk. 

Yours Faithfully 

Lindsay McNamara Faye McNamara 
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